
From:  Deputy Chief Gerry DiNunzio  
Sent:  Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:36 PM 
To:  Donald Colarusso 
Subject:  Thank you 

 

 

Don,  
 

This weekend's training was excellent. 5 stars. I was fortunate to be there 
both days, Saturday as a student and Sunday as an observer. You have a 

team of outstanding instructors!  
 

Everyone took something away from the training.  
 

Please share this with your team.  
 

I hope we can work together in the future. 
 

If there is anything I can ever do for you, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

 
Yours in service,  

 
Gerry 
 

 

Gerald R. DiNunzio, Jr, CFI, IAAI-F.I.T 

 

Deputy Fire Chief 

Goshen Fire Company 

 

 
 

Emergencies: 9-1-1 

Fire Station: (610) 430-1558 

Fax: (610) 430-6201 

Cell: (484) 645-0610 

email: gerry.dinunzio@goshenfireco.org 

 

"Failing to plan is planning to fail." 

           -Benjamin Franklin 

mailto:gerry.dinunzio@goshenfireco.org

